
Community Connection 

 

As we reach the halfway point in the Spring 2023 semester, 
The Office of Residence Life wishes everyone the best of 
luck on any upcoming midterms! As a reminder, Spring 
Recess will occur from Monday, March 6, 2023, through 
Sunday, March 12, 2023. The residence halls will remain 
open; however, certain university services will operate on 
an adjusted schedule.  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you with important information 
about the community the Office of Residence Life. 
You may also find out more about residential living 
our website at http://www.kean.edu/reslife.  

What else to expect: Fall 2023 Housing Selection, Midterm 
Tips, Resident Spotlight, and much more! 
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